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Notice of Fiscal Year 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan and 2020 Annual Action Plan
Under Title 1 of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, as amended, the City of Orem (City) invites any interested parties to participate in the preparation of the FY 2020 – FY 2024 Consolidated Plan (Con Plan) and Fiscal Year 2020 Annual Action Plan (AAP). 
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requires local jurisdictions to prepare a Con Plan in order to receive federal entitlement program funds. The Five-Year Consolidated Plan must address the City’s goals and objectives for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) entitlement program.
The AAP is the yearly update to the Five-Year Consolidated Plan and identifies the projects and programs proposed to be funded through CDBG for a specific fiscal year. The Con Plan and the AAP are subject to review and approval by HUD. 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Orem’s Draft FY 2020 – FY 2024 Con Plan and FY 2020 AAP will be available for a 30-day public review period beginning April 14, 2020. The purpose of the review period is to provide the public with an opportunity to comment on the planned FY 2020 expenditures of approximately $3.5 million in federal entitlement funds for HUD eligible Capital Improvement Projects, Admin and Planning, Community Services Programs and Community Economic Development Projects; as well as the anticipated expenditures for the FY 2020–FY 2024 time period. The draft Con Plan and AAP will be available the Orem Community Services Office located at 56 North State Street, Suite 101, Orem, UT 84057.  The plans will also be available for review on the City’s website (www.orem.org). The plans will be discussed at public hearing during a City Council on April 14, 2020 at 6:00 PM.  The City Council meeting will be held at the City Council Chambers located at 56 North State Street.  In addition, the plans are scheduled for consideration by the Orem City Council during a public hearing on May 26, 2020 at 6:00 PM at City Hall, 56 North State St. Orem, UT 84057.  Please direct any inquiries or comments regarding the Con Plan or the AAP in writing to: kjmathews@orem.org or via mail to: Orem Community Services, ATTN: Con Plan Comments, 56 North State St., Suite 101, Orem, UT 84057. The comment period will be closed on May 26, 2020 at 7:00 pm. Meetings are open to the public and held in buildings and rooms that are accessible.  If you need a special accommodation to participate, please contact the City Recorder’s Office at least 3 working days prior to the meeting by phone at (801) 229-7298 or by email at jbates@orem.org. 


